From: Marianne Fuierer [mailto:mariannefuierer@mvalaw.com]
Sent: Thursday, January 31, 2013 12:06 PM
To: RCE outreach

Subject: RCE

There are so many times that the filing of an RCE is necessary and mainly because of the numerous new
examiners that are not sufficiently experienced to understand the law and in many cases the science.
Waiting two years for an examiner to pick up an RCE (many times not the same examiner) is so unfair to
the applicant. In the biotechnology field, if you amend the claims then an RCE is often required.
Further, many times the examination process is so piece-meal that a rejection that should have been
made initially was not and then we are basically started all over again. Thus, waiting for a new
examiner to come up to speed causes the need for the filing of RCE.

We need to have RCE examined in a timely fashion.
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To comply with certain U.S. Treasury regulations, we inform you that, unless expressly stated otherwise,
any U.S. Federal tax advice contained in this e-mail, including attachments, is not intended or written to
be used, and cannot be used, by any person for the purpose of avoiding any penalties that may be
imposed by the Internal Revenue Service.

CONFIDENTIAL & PRIVILEGED

Unless otherwise indicated or obvious from the nature of the following communication, the information
contained herein is attorney-client privileged and confidential information/work product. The
communication is intended for the use of the individual or entity named above. If the reader of this
transmission is not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution
or copying of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error
or are not sure whether it is privileged, please immediately notify us by return e-mail and destroy any
copies, electronic, paper or otherwise, which you may have of this communication.
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